
1

Chris Holland

From: Burton Eggertsen
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2023 3:44 PM
To: Haylie Miller; Chris Holland
Cc: Rochelle Barker
Subject: FW: [External!] Feng Xu

Below is the written request for a continuance, Chris, for your files. 
 

From: Cannon, Curtis <curtis@justice‐law‐center.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 4:33 PM 
To: Burton Eggertsen <beggertsen@marysvillewa.gov> 
Subject: [External!] Feng Xu 

 

 
Dear Mr. Eggertsen:  
Thank you for speaking with Mr. Whipple and me today regarding our client, Lavender Spa (Feng Xu).  This 
email is to confirm our request for a two to four week extension for the hearing. We are also in the process of 
forwarding information that will give additional insight into this matter. Thank you for your patience and 
professionalism. 
Very truly yours 
 
 
--  
Curtis Cannon  
Legal Assistant to Attorney Bret Whipple 

 You don't often get email from curtis@justice-law-center.com. Learn why this is important  

[CAUTION:] This email originated from outside the City of Marysville. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Contact helpdesk if you have any 
concerns or questions.  


